The June 16th 2009 meeting of the Portsmouth Recreation Board was Recreation needs Assessment Public Input Session held at Portsmouth High School. The meeting was called to order at 6:30 p.m.

Members In Attendance: Chairman Carl Diemer, Vice Chairman Paul Houlares, Jackie Pitts, Elaine Syracusa, Kathy Siegel, Kent LaPage, Recreation Director Rus Wilson,

Members Excused: Pat McCartney, Harry Clark, Laura Pantelakos

Actions/Discussions:

- Carl Diemer opened the meeting with a welcome and purpose of the evening
- Recreation Director Rus Wilson showed a powerpoint of current facilities and fields and their current condition.
- Over 100 members of the public as well as 20-25 city staff and Board members were in attendance. Approximately 40 community members spoke on all aspects of recreation. The contracted architects listened, took notes and will include the evening comments in their final report. Mark Roesenshein thanked everyone and ended the input session
- The meeting was adjourned at 8:40 p.m.